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Emne: visit in November 2017
Vedlegg: 
Dear Sir or Madam,
 
We would like to inform you that the Ambassador of Ukraine to the Kingdom of Norway H.E. Mr. Viacheslav
Yatsiuk ( http://norway.mfa.gov.ua/en/embassy/ambassador/cv ) is planning to arrange his official visit to
the city of Bergen on 8‐10 November 2017 which will be the first one in many years.

The main goals of this visit are to meet with the political leadership of the region, representatives of
business and culture. In the last several months, we see significant intensification of bilateral cooperation
as a result of the talks between President of Ukraine Petro Poroshenko and Prime Minister of Norway Erna
Solberg in Oslo on 18 October 2016. Considering that, the Ambassador would gladly present opportunities
Ukraine can offer, as well as explore possibilities of strengthening ways of regional cooperation.

In this regard, we would be grateful if Hordaland Fylkesrådmann Mr. Rune Haugsdal could have a 30‐45
minutes meeting with the Ambassador of Ukraine on 8‐10 November 2017.

Looking forward to hearing from you,

 

Oleh Hrabovetskyi

First Secretary
 
Embassy of Ukraine
in the Kingdom of Norway
 
 


